From: Slovick, Mark

To: Smith, Ashley; Brown, Bronwyn; Koutoufidis, Nicholas
Subject: FW: [External] No JVR energy park August 18

Date: Friday, August 13, 2021 10:46:40 AM

Are you getting these?

Thanks,

Mark Slovick, Deputy Director
County of San Diego | Planning & Development Services
T. 619.517.8067

From: leigh ann conate <leighann.conate@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 10:46 AM

To: Desmond, Jim <Jim.Desmond@sdcounty.ca.gov>

Cc: Mills, Benjamin <Benjamin.Mills@sdcounty.ca.gov>; FGG, Public Comment
<PublicComment@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Slovick, Mark <Mark.Slovick@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: [External] No JVR energy park August 18

Mr. Desmond-

I am writing you to oppose the JVR energy park in Jacumba Hot Springs. While green energy is important, doing so
at the destruction of a historic town is unacceptable. I urge you to do your part for the community and wildlife by
opposing this project.

Thank you

Leigh Ann Beare
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